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Gentlemen:

The March 25th hearing has provided the information that a reasonable man needs in order to understand the
need to regulate the precious metals markets in an appropriate and meaningful manner.

To fail to now do so will operate to both your blame and your shame.

Thank you for your attention.

Lee J. Regner


